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Committee Chair: Jane Jarrow, Tri-Village 
 Lions Helen Pestal – New Albany  
Lions Bille Pfeifer – North Hampton  
Lions Judy Schomaker – Worthington Noon Lions 
 
Due to a series of health issues and distractions, no significant progress 
has been made in putting this project into action, to date.  
 
There were materials posted to the District website for use by clubs who 
were planning activities in conjunction with World Diabetes Day.  Several 
clubs in Zone 5 participated in some activity, and there may have been 
others. 
 
To date, four clubs have received diabetes screening kits for their ongoing 
use – Sunbury, New Albany, Worthington Noon, and Tri-Village.  
Unfortunately, the CODA grant that provided support for screening by clubs 
inside Franklin County has expired, so even the clubs within Franklin 
County will need support from the apportioned (District) funds if they are to 
continue to pursue diabetes screening in their communities.  CODA is still 
prepared to help provide training and support for our efforts. 
 
An updated proposal on the use of funds approved for this project will be 
submitted in the near future. 
 
 
Lion Jane Jarrow 
JaneJarrow@aol.com 
614-571-5681  

 
 


